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At the Annual Meeting of Sandy Town Council on Monday 21st May 2018, 

Councillor Michael Scott was elected to serve as Mayor of Sandy Town Council, 
and Councillor Martin Pettitt was elected to serve as his Deputy Mayor.  

 
Councillor Osborne, the outgoing Mayor, raised £1360.00 for his chosen 

charities in his second year of office and given donations to the 1st Sandy Scout 

Group, 22 Sandy Squadron Air Training Corps, Army Cadets and the Guides 
Association at the end of his term. 

 
At the meeting both Councillor Osborne and Councillor Scott thanked 

Councillors and staff for their hard work over the last year and Councillor Scott 
stated that “It will be an honour and a privilege to serve as Mayor of Sandy”.   

 
Members also extended their thanks to Cllr Osborne and his wife Diane, for all 

their work over the last two years. 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information contact: 

Chris Robson  
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 

10 Cambridge Road 
SANDY    

SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527 
Email:         clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 


